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Pledge: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Daisy Spearing, Dan 

Charles & Mike Wyckoff.  

 

Secretary’s Report: Daisy Spearing read the minutes from the January 14, 2021 meeting 

and a motion was passed approving it.  

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts read the treasurer’s report including a savings balance of 

$114,407.28 and checking balance $4,610.37 and a motion was passed approving it.  

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

20 Voting Members and 247 Social Members and for a total of 276. 33 Life Members, 3 

Honorary and 9 Jr. for a total of 321.  

 

Mike had 20 applications for new members: Ethan R. Lovy, Alexandra Lizzi, Angela D. 

Campbell, Alan R. Fritz Jr., Don Duchene, Joe Rabick, Albert Sobolosky Jr., Megan 

Sobolosky, Bernard (Bernie) Goode, Vincent A. Trombetta Jr., Samuel O. Adams IV, 

Robert Kavals, James Podunavac, Roger P. Pieto, Austin Till, Chad A. Till, Mark 

Fetterman, Brad Meyer, Thomas A. Sanders & Robert Cestra. The applicants whom were 

present introduced themselves. A motion was made and passed accepting all 20 new 

members.  

 

Small Bore: No report 

 

Trap: No report 

 

Jr. Shoot: Dan Charles stated it will be next Saturday @ 6:00 PM for ages 6–16. You can 

bring any kids, its free and we supply the guns and ammo. We are looking for donations 

of 22 ammo.  

 

Archery Program: Dan Grey announced that we will not start on February 13 but will 

start on February 27 at 6:00, ages 6-16. The program will follow the same lines as the 

high school programs, all equipment is provided and the bows are adjustable for the 

younger kids.  

 

Pistol: Tony McClure stated Ladies Night hasn’t started due to an ammo shortage. We 

will be starting a Sirt Pistol program which is focused on fundamentals for new shooters.  

 

County League: Dan Charles announced that the Sportsman Federation is pushing to ban 

all lead ammo due to eagles dying from lead poisoning.  

 

Communications: Tony read a Thank You card that was received from the Hunt of a 

Lifetime program from a donation we had sent them.  
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Bills: None.  

 

Unfinished Business: None. 

 

New Business:  

 Tony McClure announced that there will be a US Law Shield seminar held on 

March 16, 2021 from 6:00 – 8:30 PM. You need to register online; there will be 

food provided, probably chili and sandwiches. Tony provided examples of why 

this matter is so important by referencing the cases of George Zimmerman & 

Michael Drejka. 

 Tony thanked all the men and woman who came down to the club in January to 

move everything out of the meeting room and range then back in.  

 Tony reported that COVID vaccinations were distributed at the club this past 

Sunday. We are very grateful for Adrienne Cervone, a pharmacy owner, who 

wanted to assist the Club Members to obtain their shots. Dan Grey came down to 

take care of the ice and snow, Mike Sabot worked inside all afternoon and Kathie 

Marino was here to assist in case anyone had a reaction. Over 100 shot were 

administered.  

 Dan Charles announced that Saturday is Work Day starting at 9:00 AM. It is 

supposed to be cold but we need to burn a brush pile & clear snow from solar 

lights.  

 Dan Charles explained the point system, 1 point for meetings, 3 points for work 

day, 2 points for special events; once you obtain 16 points your dues are only 

$50.00 the next year. 

 Don Spearing reminded everyone to make sure you sign in every time you come 

to the club regardless if you are shooting or not, including if you’re hunting.  

 Dennis Majzlik stated that once you receive your 16 points you also gain voting 

rights.  

 Norm Catalucci stated he had 4 BB Guns and 1 BB Pistol for sale, $50.00 each. 

There is also a list on the wall of guns he is selling.  

 Tony McClure mentioned we sill be building wood target stands and it is up to the 

members to make sure no one is shooting them up.  

 Dan Charles stated that someone is shooting up the new backstop on the right 

with an AR. He asked that if you have an AR you shoot at the left.  

 Dan also reported that we have received all the funds for the timber and they will 

be starting in the spring. The dates they will be here will be on the website and the 

range will be closed while they are in that area.  

 Dan reminded the members that Securitas are usually here Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday.  

 

Remarks: None 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:52 PM.   


